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A Tribute to Jim Totten

In March, 2008, the mathematical community lost a dear colleague, 
Dr. James Totten. Jim’s work in research, outreach, teaching and 
problem solving spanned over 30 years. A conference, Sharing 
Mathematics: A Tribute to Jim Totten, that celebrates Jim’s spirit 
will be held May 13-15, 2009 at Thompson Rivers University in 
Kamloops, BC. 

The conference themes are outreach, enrichment, and innovation 
in mathematics education. We encourage all who knew of Jim’s 
work to participate. The organizers include Jim Bailey (College of 
the Rockies), Rick Brewster, Faie DeBeck and Robb Fry (Thompson 
Rivers University), John Grant McLoughlin (University of New 
Brunswick), Shane Rollans and Mohamed Tawhid (Thompson 
Rivers University). They can be contacted at SharingMath2009@
tru.ca. A website www.tru.ca/sharingmath/ is being set up.
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The Mathematics Department at 
Simon Fraser University (SFU) has a 
long history of bringing the excitement 
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